[image: image1.emf]     Care, Learn, Respect      







10th October 2018
Dear Parents,

It is with a very heavy heart, and great sadness I write to inform you that, Mrs Cunny, a highly respected and much loved member of our teaching staff, has died. She had battled her illness bravely for the last year, passing away peacefully yesterday. Mrs Cunny is also the mother of two boys in our school.
The children from Year 2 to Year 6 were told of her death in an assembly today and, as anticipated, many of them were very upset. They have been told that however they are feeling is ok and they have had the opportunity to discuss and ask questions in class. They have also written messages of support for Mrs Cunny’s sons. Teachers are keeping a close eye on the children and if you have any worries with your child please contact the school.
Mrs Cunny has worked at St Wilfrid’s for more than 18 years and was passionate about providing love and care to all the children in our school. In the weeks to come we will find an appropriate way to celebrate the life she had here with us at school. 
On behalf of the school community I have expressed our sympathy to her family, keeping them in our thoughts and prayers.
Yours sincerely,
Ray Moloney
DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Parish of St Augustine of Canterbury


_1307440441.doc
    Care, Learn, Respect


[image: image1.png]






